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Board Curriculum Sub-Committee Minutes 
Monday, March 15, 2021                             Meeting started at: 6:00 p.m. 
CVHS Auditorium 
 

Present: Also Present: 

Elizabeth Pyden (Chair) Ron Roberts 
Robert Wojtowicz Donald Brosky  
Jill DeMuynck Zech  Paul Sibley 
 Marina Licari  
 Sarah Monnier-White (Technology Facilitator) 
 Amy Yednock (Technology Facilitator) 
 Teams Livestream  
 
Brief description of agenda items and discussion: 
 
Graduation Requirement Adjustment - Physical Education: 

1. Recommendation 1 – Reduce Requirement to 0.5 credits of Physical Education for 2021 and 
2022 graduating classes.  

2. Recommendation 2 -    Permanently reduce Physical Education graduation requirement from 1.0 
to 0.5, beginning with the class of 2022. 

Sub-committee: Bring the two motions forward at Next Board of Education meeting (3-29-21). 

Graduation Requirement Waiver – MME Testing :  
1. Recommendation – Waive the portion of the graduation requirement involving participation in 

the Michigan Merit Examination (MME) for the graduating class of 2021. 
      Sub-committee: Bring the motion forward at the next Board of Education meeting (3-29-21). 

Potential change to High School English Course Structure:  Pending Exploration 

• Continue identification of essential standards and realignment resources 

• Develop potential elective courses 

• Offer more choice to students 

• Seek recommendation by K-12 Evaluation Committee to add/remove English courses 
 
 
 
Meeting Adjourned at 6:25 p.m. 
 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 

Donald Brosky 
Walt Kozlowski 


